
I have a family member with a developmental disability and SUPPORT $ 10.82 million for the 
implementation of the pilot planning grant housing projects begun by Act 186. 
 
I also support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-
supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. The VTDDC 2023 Housing Brief 
commissioned by Act 186 found that there is an immediate need for 602 units. 
 
Sincerely, 

Joyce W. Twing 
Chelsea, VT 
 


